
Chairman Statement 

 

Previously the Board provided notice that it would not consider any new crops for the Actual 

Revenue History (ARH) plan of insurance until it could conduct a program review of the 

Strawberry ARH policy.  The Strawberry ARH policy is still under review.  Therefore, the Board 

provides notice that it’s moratorium on considering any new ARH policies continues to remain 

in effect until an effective evaluation can be done. 


